ST. JAMES SANTEE EPISCOPAL CHURCH
P.0. BOX 123
McCLELLANVILLE, SC 29158

December 3, 1989

The Rev., Dr. Robert E., H. Peeples
8 Moon Shell Road
Hilton Head Island, SC 293828

Re: Your November 27, 1988 Letter

Dear Dr. Peewles,

I have broucht you reauest to establish a Memorial Fund
in the name of Rev. Pierre Robert to the attention of the S5t.
James vestry. In keeping with the By-Laws of S5t. James all
gifte or contributions inveolving a continuing action or
effort on the part of the vestry are reviewed for acceptance.
It is the decision of the vestry that the administrative
effort and cost does not warrant our establishing a separate
memcrial fund as reauested. Accordingly we are enclosing Fou
check herewith.

Concerning the June 17, 1989 offering, it was delivered
to me only with the instructions that it be used for Brick
Church purposes. In keeping with this the money was
designated as part of the Brick Church fund. This fund is
used only for the maintenance and restoration of Brick
Church. Unfortunately the specifics of this collection were
lost to Hurricane Hugo. However my available records
indicated the June 17 collection from the dedication service
was in excess of $800.

We appreciate vour interest in the restoration and
maintenance of Brick Church and hope that the foregoing
decision will not diminish you interest and concern for St.
James Santee,

Very truly your, :

Mrs. Mary P. Finger
Treasurer



